

50 Years of PRIDE - Logo Contest

Are you a creative graphic designer or know someone in your community who is?

The Kansas PRIDE Program will be celebrating our 50^{th} Anniversary in 2020 and we need a logo to commemorate this milestone!

We are hosting a contest for the 50^{th} Anniversary of Kansas PRIDE logo. This logo will be used in all media formats during 2020, and potentially late 2019/early 2021.

To enter, please submit both a color and black and white design of your original logo as a PDF file with the following information included:

Contact Name

PRIDE Community Name

E-Mail Address

Enter as many logos as you like! Past logos are featured below for historical reference and inspiration. Deadline for the contest is Friday, May 31, 2019 at 5:00 PM.



For any questions and/or to submit your logo(s), please contact Jan Steen, jmsteen@ksu.edu

Winner will be required to provide the selected logo in a vector file format upon being notified of winning status. Acknowledgement of winning artist will be provided as a credit on digital and print materials when the format allows.